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April 24, 1974

Henry Blackburn, !M.D.
School of Public Health
University of Minnesota
Stadium Gate 27
Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Doctor Blackburn:

Thank you and congratulations on your exceedingly fine presentation at the
course at Rancho Santa Fe. Magy such presentations have been barely tolerated
by myself in the past, but Iifge friends I made out at Rancho Santa Fe all
agreed that your presentation was not only interesting and informative but
fun to listen to. I told everyone it was understandable because you came from
Minnesota. I am sure there is a great deal more to it than that, however.

Again, thank you for all your efforts. They were most appreciated and welcomed.

Best regards,
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BENJAMIN L. ROSIN, M.D.

DIFLOMATE OF THE AMERICAN BOARD OF
CARDIOVASCULAR DISEASE

DIPLOMATE OF THE AMERICAN BOARD OF
INTERNAL MEDICINE

TORRANCE MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

June 6, 1974

Henry Blackburn, M.D,

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

University of Minnesota

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Doctor Blackburn!

Just a brief note to express my appreciation for the excellent
course at Rancho Santa Fe, I know that everyone enjoyed the
presentations and I felt that this was one of the best courses
thus far presented,

I have found that it is this type of group inter-~reaction that
provides the best means for learning, and again I would like to
thank you for the time and effort put forth in your presentation,
I wanted to especially express a thank:you for your most superb
presentation which I felt was the high light of the course, I
have had the opportunity to review the information and have al-
ready had a conference in the hospital in which I reviewed this
material for the benefit of all our physicians,
Thank you again and with warmest regards,

Sincerely yours,
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Benjamin L, Rosin, M.D,
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